
 

  

 Learn to Swim News 12/05/25 

 

Welcome to Term 2 2025! 

 

Important Dates and Events: 

-Term 2 2025 is an odd ball term with only 9 weeks and the last lesson on 
Saturday 28th June. 
 

-Our public holidays this term are King’s Birthday on Monday 2nd June and Matariki on Friday 20th June 
where we will have no lessons on those days. *Please note we will run lessons on Saturday 31st May and 
Saturday 21st June on those weekends as per normal schedule. 

 
-We will be running our Cold Water – Water Safety Week during Week 8 of the term, June 16th 
– 21st. Bring a spare change of clothes this week as one of our activities is understanding what 
it feels like to swim with clothes on and how to stay safe in an emergency. 
 

 

Term 1 Recap: 
 

Term 1 was quite a busy term with a record-breaking interest in the Learn to Swim 
Programme. It was really neat to see everyone in lessons having fun and learning heaps! 
We also rolled out our new competencies and a new preschool level. We expected Term 1 
to be a learning and settling into to the new structure and together as a Swim School it has 
been quite rewarding to see how well our group of swimmers have adjusted. We will 
continue to see the flow on affects over this year and encourage your feedback over the 
transition period. 
 

Speedo Swimmer of the Term 1 2025 
 

We had another term of hardworking swimmers who have made it quite difficult to choose who receives 
this award! Ka Pai to all swimmers as the hard work really shows and we are all proud of your 
achievements! 

• Preschool Speedo Swimmer of the Term 1 2025 goes to Poppy Adams! Poppy, you have 
overcome your fear of the water, improving heaps throughout the term. You continued to push 
yourself to reach your goals resulting in you passing your level! 

• School Age Speedo Swimmer of the Term 1 2025 goes to Gus McDougall! Gus, you have 
achieved so much with gaining confidence in being on your back and becoming comfortable 
putting your ears in the water. You have given things a go even when it made you nervous! 
 
 

Updated Achievement Posters! 
 

With the updated competencies at the start of the term we have also updated our achievement posters 
that the progression ribbons attach to. Stop by customer service to pick up your updated poster! 
 

 

For all enrolment queries please contact our friendly customer service team at eanccsr@adc.govt.nz 
Julia and the Swim School Team        
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